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Welcome back to all our children and families at Stuart Road. We have been 
very impressed with the positive start all the children have made this term; 
they have been brilliant! 
We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to parents for their 
patience and continued support this term particularly concerning the school 
start and finish times and making sure social distancing is maintained. 
 

Welcome Messages From Teachers 
 
Foundation Class. 
First of all Miss Kane and I would like to welcome you all to the first newsletter 
of the school year. Having spoken to many of you on the phone recently, the 
feedback has been both positive and heart-warming in how the children have 
settled. We’ve had an exciting start to the new school year. For many in our 
class it is the first time they have been in our school and have had a great time 
making new friends and exploring a variety of activities around the Early Years 
Unit both indoors and outdoors. 
The weather has been kind to us too! For the first time last week we also had 
lunch in school. School and packed lunches were delicious! Our topic for this 
term is Autumn and we have a story to accompany this theme. The story this 
term is Goldilocks and the Three Bears. Many of us have heard this story before, 
but we have also come to realise that there are different versions of this tale. We 
will have the chance to retell the story of Goldilocks through our play including 
in our role play corner and it would be good to share this story with you at 
home too. 
Mr. Chan & Miss Kane. 
 


